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Decision:  Improving Transit Service for Major Music Festivals 
 
At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the report for information; and 

2. Direct staff to forward this report to Councillor Mike Layton, City of Toronto Transportation 
Services, Toronto Music Advisory Council, Exhibition Place, Ontario Place and Metrolinx for 
information. 

The Board also adopted the following motion: 

That the TTC Board forward this report to the Ontario Place Board with a request that 
consideration be given to the incorporation of a transit friendly hub in the planning study for 
Ontario Place. 

 
 

 


